
Annual Inspectors Luncheon 
 
A number of retirees, a full-house of members and 
inspectors, along with representatives of the 
Construction Code Commission and our Lobbyist from 
Michigan MCA were the necessary ingredients for a 
remarkable holiday party.  The Greater Michigan PMC 
held its Annual Inspector’s Luncheon and a great time 
was had by all! 
 
Lloyd Zill (pictured left) Chairman of the Board welcomed everyone, and as is the 
tradition, had all in attendance introduce themselves and where they were representing.              

             This year close to 100 individuals were in attendance. 
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Tennyson Barry, Division Chief, Mechanical 
Division, reviewed the recent meetings at 
the state level regarding the upcoming 
changes in the BOCA Code.  Bill Vallance, 
Assistant Chief, Boiler Division reviewed the 
year at his division and discussed what we 
can expect in the future. 

 
 

ured Speakers – L. - Tennyson Barry, Divis
Chief, Mechanical Division – R. -  Bill Vallance, 

Assistant Chief, Boiler Division 
 

Below – Left to Right - Ron House, Business 
Manager – UA 190,   

PMC Member Duane Branch, Chairman of the 
Michigan State Plumbing Board and 

Walt Maner, Michigan Mechanical Contractors      
Association 

 
 



 

 
Left - L. to R. – 
Retirees – Jack 

Donaldson, Red McMullen, 
Fred Mammel;  - Right – L. 
to R. - James Dornbrock, 
Jack Winchester, Altech 
Mechanical Service and 

UA 190 Business Manager 
Bryce Mitchell 

 
 
 
 

  
Above – L. to R.  – Left - Scott Klapper, UA 190 Training Coordinator, Duane Branch, Ron House, Michael Guenther, 

ssociation Attorney – Center -  L. to R. - David Adams, State of MI Assistant Division Chief Mechanical Division, Bill 
allance, State of MI Assistant Chief Boiler Division -  Right  – L. to R. -  Ivory Sims, City of Ann Arbor Plumbing Inspector, 

lker, University of Michigan 

 

 
 

L. to R. - Gary Mayer, John E. Green Company, Ron House, Kirk Fischer, John E. Green Company; Lloyd Zill, Retiree Bill 
Romelhardt; Doris Reinhart, Greater Michigan PMC; and Lloyd and Mary Jean Zill 

 
selhouse, Ann Arbor Township, Steve 

 UA Local 190 -  Right -  Linda and Newt Squires, 
bing & Heating 

 R. - Jeffrey and Sue Booth, Booth Plumbing & 
omelhardt, Jerry Fraker, Ypsilanti Township; 
rea Bronson, Bronson Heating & Cooling 
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L. to R. - Gary Dres
Fountain,
McGovern Plum
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